
Senate Bill 554 is a dangerous bill. As a concealed handgun license holder and a former law enforcement officer, I oppose this bill. It 
will do nothing to restrict criminals entering public buildings with weapons. It will however, endanger good citizens who, in the past, 
have stopped mass shooters. 

This bill will make criminals out of Americans who choose to protect themselves and their families, tying up our courts with 
unnecessary cases. 

If this bill is brought to a vote, I expect all Republicans to walk out to protect our rights. 

Thank you. 


